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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week: Sex Education Consent (Y4-Y6), Vision 
Screening (Reception), Preparation for Seaside Trip (YR-Y6), Internet Safety Workshops,  

Dear all 
  
Firstly, a reminder to check the letter sent yesterday about preparation for our trip to 
Littlehampton, especially the information about ordering school lunches that day. 
 

The children in Year 4 had an amazing time on their trip to the Living Rainforest yesterday.  It 

was a wonderful experience for them and enhanced their Geography topic on the Amazon 

Rainforest.  

Sadly, today is the last day that our School Crossing Patrollers will be on duty.  They have served 

our school community for many years and we are extremely grateful to them for keeping our 

children safe when crossing the road. Please be aware that there will be no School Crossing 

Patrollers on duty after half term. 

We are delighted to welcome Jake Plumridge to the Highworth staff team.  He has been 

appointed as our Residential Site Manager.  Some of you may have already seen him working on 

site.   

I hope you have a fabulous week's break with your lovely children. See you on Monday 3rd June 

when we ALL return (no Inset day) at 8.45am. 

 Best wishes 

  
Clare Pankhania  
 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 

To report your child’s absence please 
phone and leave a message or send an 
email to: 
 

 reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  98% 

(CLASS 3H) 

WELL DONE 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

95.7%  
 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES  
 
 

Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 
Half Term Break – school closed 
 

 

Monday 3rd June 
School reopens for pupils 
 

Wednesday 5th June 
Whole school seaside trip to 
Littlehampton 
 
 

Friday 7th June 
Y6 Volleyball Event at Holmer Green 
Senior School  
. 
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PARENT ZONE 

SIGN OF THE WEEK 

  

         Hungry 

 

PTA NEWS 

Bags2School are back! Why not get your children involved in a late spring clean this half 

term!!  

Bags are being sent home with your children today. However, you may use additional bags 

from home if you have more to donate. 

Please place donations in a secure bag that has been tied. Please use multiple bags rather 

than overfilling, to avoid breakage.  

Bags2School will be collecting from our school on Wednesday 12th June. Please ensure 

donations are left at the front of school under the tree by 9am. 

PLEASE NOTE we cannot accept bag donations before the collection day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

BAGS2SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 



 

FREE ONLINE WORKSHOPS FOR PARENTS/CARERS  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


